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From: 
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To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Thursday. October 9, 2025 2:09 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Docket No 20250011 
Re: Share Your Healthcare Price Hikes 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Tristan Davis 

From: chariey7722@aol.com 
Sent Thursday, October 9, 2025 1:58 PM 
To: Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz 
Cc: michael.liquerman@mail.house.gov; Hillary Cassel; osgood.rosalind.web@flsenate.gov; 

Marie Woodson; doug.collins@va.gov; Soucy Carolyn A. (Miami VA) (she/her/hers); 
terry.hill@va.gov; veteransaffairs@messages.va.gov; armando.pimentel@fpl.com; Office 
of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; Office of 
Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Chairman La Rosa; Rebecca 
Talton; ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; martha.lynn@eog.myflorida.com; Francis 

Pizzuta; Joe Dykes; James Wheatly; TJ Harper; josephglaviano@gmail.com; 
weaverball@yahoo.com; Walt Trierweiler; vhamiaveo@va.gov; Ellen Plendl 

Subject: Re: Share Your Healthcare Price Hikes 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz, South Florida's 25th Congressional District 

Good Day I 

Ref : US Navy Veteran Pertinent Feedback : 

I am retired and living on a fixed income at age 85. 

I have paid my dues as Medicare continues to Raise the Medicare Insurance Premium 

which will be $206.00 every month in 2026 

I am also being monetarily penalized by FPL for my Lower KWH Usage every month since the 
year 2022. 

HELP I 

Thank You. 

Respectfully, 

Michael J. Walsh 

US Navy Veteran Member I.D. 1194721044 

On Thursday, October 9, 2025 at 01.23.43 PM EDT, Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz 
<fl25dw.outreach@mail.house.gov> wrote; 
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Serving Florida's 25th Congressional District District Update 

SCHULTZ 

IOM SUE: EGISLATI MEDIA CENTER ICONTA CT 

October 9, 2025 

Dear M. Walsh, 

As Americans across the country receive notice of huge health care premium 
hike notifications, I'm fighting to resolve this Republican healthcare crisis. 

Democrats have been clear: We are ready to negotiate a bipartisan 
agreement that reopens government and lowers health care costs, including 
extending health care tax credits to stop these massive premium increases. 

If you received a notice of healthcare prices going up, share it with my office 
by texting us at 954-866-9444. You can call my Washington office at 202-225-
7931 , or in Sunrise at 954-845-1179. Or just reply directly to this email. 

Thank you for helping me lift up your stories and spreading the word about 
this important issue. 
Sincerely, 

Debbie Wasserman Schultz 
Member of Congress 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
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WASHINGTON, D.C. OFFICE 
270 Cannon H.O.B 

Washington, DC20S15 
Phone: 202-225-7931 
Fax: 202-226-2052 

SUNRISE OFFICE 
777 Sawgrass Corporate Parkway 

Sunrise. FL 33325 
Phone:954-845-1179 
Fax: 954-845-0396 

HOLLYWOOD OFFICE 
2600 Hollywood Blvd 
Hollywood, FL, 33020 
Phone: 954-845-1179 
Fax: 954-845-0396 

If you wish to contact me, click here 
To unsubscribe: click here 

Please do NOT reply to this message as the mailbox is unattended. 
Open plain text version - Open in browser 
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